
Copyright © 2017 KCSR, a Division of Chadrad Communications, Inc. - all rights reserved.

(Neb.)-State Aid Available To Nonprofits That Transport Elderly

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 05/13/2013 08:33 AM
     LINCOLN, Neb. (ASSOCIATED PRESS) - Federal grant money is
available to nonprofits to transport elderly and disabled residents in
Nebraska.
 
     The Nebraska Department of Road s says the federal grant money is
available to serve those residents in cases where mass transportation is
unavailable or insufficient. The grants are only available to private
nonprofits incorporated in Nebraska, such as nursing homes and

hospitals.
 
     The department must receive requests for application forms by 4:30 p.m. on May 24.
 
      For more information, visit the Nebraska Department of Roads web site at
http://www.transportation.nebraska.gov/.
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